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County Board of Health Updates 

There are no changes in the Board of Health.  

There was one Board of Health meeting completed for the third quarter.  

Actions taken by the BOH in the third quarter:   

1) the BOH approved the county’s opioid needs assessment. The needs assessment priorities were submitted to the 
Fund for a Resilient Nevada.  

2) The BOH approved SB118 funding to be dedicated to a county-wide dental health improvement program.  

   General Updates 

The county’s vitamin D deficiency screening and treatment program has tested 67 individuals, identified 66% as being 
deficient (less than 30ng/dL), and has offered oral vitamin D treatment to all of those individuals.  

The mean vitamin D level for the cohort is 24 ng/dL.  

Ongoing testing is being offered. 

 



 


